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Wednesday 29th May 74

Dear Comrades,

The 9th of June 1974 marks the anniversary of 9 years of peoples’ war in Dhofar, the southern province of Oman. The revolution, led by the People’s Front for the Libera­tion of Oman and the Arabian Gulf, seeks to remove the British, who effectively rule Oman, and their puppet, Sultan Qabus, who they installed in power in 1970.Because Qabus even with the help of British officers, SAS units, and the RAF has failed to suppress the popular movement, , he has now, since December 73, invited the Shah of Iran to invade Oman. There are now at least 8,000 Iranian troops in Oman, and Jordanians are beginning to be involved.

We call on all progressive groups in Britain, the country whose government has been most involved in the repression of the people of Oman, to express their solidarity with the revolutionary movement in the Gulf, under the leader­ship of PFLOAG. Y^u can do this by:

1. Publishing statements of solidarity in your publication.

2. Sending messages of support to PFLOAG PO box 5037, Ma’alia Aden, People’s Democratic Republic of Yemen.

3. By sending a donation to Dhofar Medical Aid, a form of concrete assistance to the people in Oman, helping them to fight diseases and injuries caused by the bombing of the RAF.

The Gulf Committee hopes you will take this opportunity to show your support of this important struggle.
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